From the Desk of Paul Beatty, Chief, Center for Behavioral Science Methods. . .

The Center for Behavioral Science Methods is looking for individuals 18 years of age or older to participate in an in-person eye tracking study. Participants will complete a survey during the session. Sessions will last no longer than one hour and will be held at local libraries in and around the Washington DC metropolitan area. Sessions will take place between October and December 2023. The participant will receive $40 for participating in the study (please note that federal employees may be eligible to participate but would not be eligible to receive the $40).

If interested, please call Kevin at 301-763-4979 and mention the code EYE TRACKING or email him at csm.participate@census.gov

Please feel free to pass this invitation to other people who live in and around Washington D.C.

